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This Sunday’s sermon Continues with 
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Lay Pastor, Michael Berg
Baggage Free from 

“Keeping Up with the Joneses” 

Genesis 37:3-11; 1 Corinthians 13:4

Northminster’s Audible....



Thursday, August  14
11:30am

Egg Repulic
5315 War Memorial - Peoria

Lunch Bunch 
Ladies’ 

SUNDAYS 10:15
JULY 27

LAST SESSION

ADULT BIBLE STUDY
CLASS WITH 

GREG MANSHIP
 

Hey, Jude! A Systematic 
Study of the Letter of Jude

                                               
                                               
                         Our current playground for kids is over 25 years over. To leave a legacy for
                      children, we plan to upgrade the playground area with a collaborative effort
of support. So many families & groups currently use the playground. Poster boards will
be on display in the lobby areas detailing plans to enhance and create an inviting area for
kids and families. For more information contact Jim Garner (309.439.1833) or Steve Rollins
in the church office (309.691.6322).
                                                                                                                      Thank you! - Jim Garner

Invite a friend & enjoy
lunch with the ladies.

Lunch cost is on your own. 
 

RSVP by Aug. 11, to 
Judy Bjerke 309.360.3042

Friday Nights
7:00 ~ 9:00 pm, 
Now ~ August 29
Fellowship Hall 
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Weekly episodes & a lively
faith discussion afterwards.

Snacks provided by the
facilitators, Kim Holdham &

Greg Manship.

We served at the Peoria Dream Center and helped
prepare for their Mission Peoria and Backpack
giveaway. Our teens worked diligently to organize
and deep-clean the spaces. For more info, contact
Jessica Turner at jturner@northminster.us

Future Image of  Northminster’s Memorial Playground

We recognize that every
contribution is ultimately a
personal offering between
you and God. At the same
time, we joyfully celebrate
these acts of generosity
and use them to honor
Christ through the
ministries of our church.

mailto:jturner@nothminster.us

